
Your negotiating team met with the 
employer on February 20 and 21 for 
bargaining.

We shared our proposals and so did the 
employer. As is customary in bargaining, 
we began by discussing the non-monetary 
issues, none of which would have any 
financial impact.

We will work to make progress on issues like 
this before getting to our wages, benefits, 
and other monetary improvements.

Our next bargaining meetings are scheduled 
for April 14 and 16.

Please contact a member of your negotiating 
team if you have any questions about 
bargaining.
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